
 

 

Dear Benefits Utilization System (BUS) and DDDWeb user, 
  
June 30, 2024, will be the last day the Benefits Utilization System (BUS) and the DDDWeb will be 
accessible. These systems and their URLs will no longer be accessible as of July 1, 2024, three days 
from today. All access will be revoked. 
  
Three years’ worth of relevant data from the legacy systems was migrated as of October 13, 2023, 
and is currently available in the Care and Case Management (CCM) System. If access is needed for 
the CCM, submit a 3rd Party User Access Form to HCPF_OCLSystemApplications@state.co.us and 
allow a minimum of 10 business days. 
  
Thank you, 
 
The Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpf.colorado.gov%2Fsites%2Fhcpf%2Ffiles%2FHCPF3rdParty-SystemUserAccessRequest12.11.23_0.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Crequests.co.provcomms%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7Cd9dc423143674831b65108dc96be5a73%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638550991514922587%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uRU%2FubfhDijMKA4%2Ffea1J8yHHXxdjI8ruzlRXhMOPwg%3D&reserved=0
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